
 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 

Meeting Minutes – April 10, 2017 

Attendance 

Commission Members:  Connie Ace - Chair, David Sharp, Shu-I Tu 

Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Fred Gaines – Liaison (absent, schedule conflict) 
                Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth - President, Kathy Newcomb,  

Donna Sempowski 
Call to Meeting at 7:20PM by Commission Chair 

Meeting Minutes 

 Attending Commission members approved quorum meeting notes of March 13, 2017.  

 General Business and Action Items 

o Chair informed attendees that she had received nearly all current photos of identified 

Historic Sites from WHC and WHS members.    Chair expects to complete the project prior to 

next WHC meeting in May. 

o Geerling property.  Chair informed attendees that the developer will keep the historic house 

on the property.   Membership supported Chair to submit a letter to BOS requesting 

developer to deliver significant historic structural components of the barn. 

o Chair reminded attendees of planned Warrington Cares April 22 activity at Carmel.   

 New Business 

o Submitted Murphy tract (2934 Bristol Road) rezoning request includes preservation of the 

historic house.  It is unclear on the fate of its associated barn structure.     

o 2436 Street Road.  The new owner will preserve the historic house.  Only its garage will be 

demolished. 

o Rezoning request of St. John Newman Cemetery. The request has no obvious impacts to 

identified historic structures. 

o Mail: Received announcement from Mercer Museum institution on its new exhibits. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:03 PM. 

                                                               Next Meeting May 8, 2017, 7:00pm 

Shu-I Tu 

Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


